
 

28 February 2020 

  

Invite: Symposium on inclusive low-carbon sustainable 

transport system  

3 March 2020 | 08:30 – 15:00 | Sheraton Hotel, Pretoria 

The Energy Systems Research group at the University of Cape Town (UCT) and the 
national Department of Transport will host a symposium on how South Africa can be set 
on a pathway to an inclusive low-carbon sustainable transport system. 
 
This symposium will consider work done by UCT's Energy Systems Research Group, and 
their international partners, under the Climate Transparency programme on transport 
greenhouse gas emissions mitigation pathways, as well as the implementation of 
government's Green Transport Strategy. 
 
Queries and RSVP to: bryce.mccall@uct.ac.za. Please RSVP by 28 February 2020. 
 
Read more about the symposium and the agenda.  
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